
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 
DATE: 11/20/2023 12:00:00 AM  
SUBJECT: Duluth Public Library Thanksgiving Closure  
BY: Elizabeth Spehar  

 

[DULUTH, MN] — All Duluth Public Library locations will be closed Thursday, November 23 and Friday, November 24, for 
Thanksgiving. The Main Library (520 W. Superior St.) will be OPEN on Saturday, November 25 from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm.

For complete information about library hours, visit https://duluthlibrary.org/hours-locations/
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